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Dear Parents and Carers, 

End of Term Arrangements 

The summer term will end on Friday 22nd July. Please collect your children at 1.15pm promptly as there are no clubs on Friday. 
The autumn term will begin on Monday 5th September 2022.  

Summer Club 

Lorraine has organised our annual Summer Club, which begins on Monday 25th July for two weeks. Huge thanks to Lorraine for 
organising this provision and to the staff who are working in it. 

Year 6 Show — 6pm Wednesday 20th July 

Our wonderful Year 6 children will be performing their show, “The Prince of Egypt” on Wednesday evening at 6pm. We all wish 
them the best of luck, it is sure to be a great evening. Year 6 parents and carers can book up to 4 x tickets at £4 each. Please let 

Pam know if you are not going to use your tickets as some parents would like to purchase more tickets.  

Year 6 Leavers’ Service — 2pm on Thursday 21st July 

At the Leavers’ Service, Beech class will share their personal memories, receive their special books and parents/carers and staff 

will all celebrate their achievements in our school and wish them well on their journey to secondary school and beyond! 

Staff and Other Leavers’ Assembly 

At this assembly, we will be saying thank you and farewell to any children or staff who are leaving us this year. Staff leavers are 
Jessica, Chloe and we will be wishing Rachel well on her maternity leave. 

Broadstairs 

Huge thanks to everyone who supported our trip to Broadstairs last week. The children had a wonderful time and it was amazing to 
see the Kentish Town CE school community together at the beach for the first time since 2019.  

Primary Shakespeare Company  

Chestnut class have won the 2022 Annie Williams Ensemble Prize.  This prize is awarded to the class the PSC feel have shown a 
really collaborative approach across the project. In awarding the prize the PSC commented, “It was lovely to hear about the wider 

impact the project has had on the children in Chestnut class and how it helped them to support each other in a variety 
of circumstances and situations, something we know has been particularly difficult during the pandemic. This is obviously a great 

reflection on you (Kate) as a teacher who must have enthused and engaged with them about Macbeth”. 

Chestnut class can spend the £600 prize on a theatre trip or on a booking for a theatre group to visit us here in school. Congratula-
tions to Chestnut class, Kate and the class team.  

And Finally… 

Many thanks to our many families for your support this year. It has been a much better year than the last couple have been. Thank 
you for your understanding around staff absence and changes due to Covid and the recent extreme heatwave. Your support means 

a great deal to school staff and of course to the way we work with your children. Thank you.  

Wishing you all a restful and safe summer break.  

Best wishes, 

 
James Humphries - Headteacher 

 
 



Summer Holiday Contact Numbers 
 
Contact Camden on 020 7974 4444 option 9 for any immediate or emergency needs relating to 
food/income/self-isolation or Covid related issues.  
 
The Children and Families Contact Service is a multi-agency team that incorporates the Multi-
agency Safeguarding Hub (MASH) team and the First Stop Early Help team.  
 
Phone: 020 7974 3317 Email: LBCMASHadmin@camden.gov.uk Out of office hours (after 5pm, 
weekends and bank holidays): 020 7974 4444  
 
If you are worried a child or young person is at risk of, or has suffered significant harm, please 
contact the Children and Families Contact service. In cases of an emergency and immediate re-
sponse, always contact the police on 999.  

Kentish Town Parents in all year groups are invited to join any one of our Meet the Parents autumn 
events however Kentish Town Primary School is hosting a HUB event on Tuesday 27th September 
from 6.30 to 7.30pm. Please come along and join the discussion about local Camden secondary schools. 
There will be a panel of children and parents/carers representing their school bringing an up to date, 
real life, honest account of their education experience. You, the audience, are encouraged to ask any 
question that is important and relevant to you when choosing a secondary school for your child. 
Registration will be in advance by Eventbrite - link to follow. For more information about Meet the 
Parents see MEET THE PARENTS – Supporting schools in the community 

  
We are also running two virtual events on Tuesday 20th September and Tuesday 4th October.  Regis-
tration by Eventbrite. Links to follow 
 
 

 

https://meettheparents.info/


Teacher Year(s) Class 

Tracy Nolan Nursery Acorns 

Emily Fox Reception Oak 

Ellie Smith 1 Ash 

Emma Benham / Flora Grant 2 Willow 

Chloe Price 3 Cedar 

Joe Mahon 4 Sycamore 

Kate Agnew 5 Chestnut 

Johnny Chapman 6 Beech 

Flora Grant Cover Teacher N/A 

Karen Trussler Pupil Premium and Cover 
Teacher 

N/A 

Other Roles 

James Humphries Headteacher 

Grant Jacobson Deputy Headteacher/SENDCO 

Emma Benham Assistant Headteacher 

Miriam Nadarajah (0.7) Teacher in Charge – ARB 

Marcia Freixeiro 2nd Teacher/ Teacher in Charge ARB 

Coren Miles (0.4) Music Teacher 

Palmi Buschi French Teacher 

Ashleigh Wilson PE Coach/Lead 

Class Teams 

Acorns Clare Lillywhite 
Nasima Yasmin 

Katie Ansley (split role) 

Oak Caren Hamilton 
Chloe Dunbar 
Karin Bartz 

Katie Ansley (split role) 

Ash Lorraine Benfield 
Kahina Cheikh 

TBC 

Willow Sharon Dyer 
Lunette Osei-Kuffour 

Cristina Hobbs 

Cedar Lule Qerkezi 
Shona Buckley 
Irene Hamilton 

Sycamore Natalie Quinn 
Debbie Puleston 

Chestnut Maxine Ryan 
Rebecca Lyndon Stanford (P/T) 

Ashleigh Wilson inc PE lead 

Beech Shepa Kurshid 
Jean De Meyer 

Sharon McGran inc Learning Mentor 

Additional Staff Jahanara Jalil 
  Pam Ansley 

  Sarah Haag 

  Jimmie Galvin 


